
I am opposed to the plan as presented. 
 
I am opposed to the Chicago Ave Bridge and continuing of Chicago Ave across N.Fair Oaks Ave toward 
the proposed Walter Ave. 
 
The proposed plan puts the access to Fair Oaks on a blind curve, presenting a significant health and 
safety issue. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Matthew Miller, PhD, Soil Scientist 
2329 Willard Ave 
Madison, WI 53704 
 
608-245-3995 
 

 


